
 
Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103 

 
Memo 
 
To:​ Board of Education 
From:​ Scott Warren, Ed.D. 
Date:​ May 15, 2025 
Re:​ Approval of Final School Calendar 2024-2025 

 
The final 2024-2025 school calendar is presented for Board approval. At the end of each school 
year, the district must submit a final calendar to the ROE which reflects the actual attendance 
days for students. Emergency days that were not used have been eliminated. 
 
I recommend the Board approve the Final School Calendar for 2024-2025. 


